
 

C32 (2024-25)                                                                                          Date: 14/12/2024 

To, 

Pre-Primary Parents 

Ref: Annual Sports Day for our Pre-Primary learners 

Dear Parents, 

We are excited to announce the Annual Sports Day for our Pre-Primary learners! 
Here are the details for the event: 

Date: 18th December 2024 
Time: 10:00 AM to 12:00 PM (Please note there might be a delay of 30 minutes) 
Arrival Time (For Parents): 9:30 AM 

Attire for Parents: Sports Wear/Comfortable clothing with sports shoes 

Important Points to Note: 

1. Learners’ Arrival: Learners will come to school by bus as usual. Please 
avoid bringing your child along with you, as we need the morning time to 
prepare them. 

2. Departure: Learners will go home with their parents after the event. 
3. Snacks: Kindly send healthy, dry snacks for your child—something that is 

easy to munch on. 
4. Costumes: Learners should come to school dressed in their costumes. Kindly 

refer to the message posted on the official WhatsApp groups regarding the 
costumes.  

5. School Holiday Notice: 
o There will be no school for Pre-Primary learners on 19th and 20th 

December. 
o Regular classes will resume from Monday, 23 December 2024 

onwards. 

We look forward to your presence and support in making this event a memorable 
one for our little champions! 

Yours’ Truly  

Monica Jaiswal 

Principal  

Sarvankash Vidya Mandir 

 


